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Ref. U-12021/08/2023-MEC          Dated: 02-11-2023 

NOTICE 

Urgent Attention College Authorities: 

Subject:    Re opening of intramcc portal for contribution of 
Super Specialty seats- reg                                          

With reference to our earlier Letter No. U-12021/08/2023-MEC, the 

participating colleges in Super Speciality Counselling for D.M/ M.Ch courses had 

to contribute their respective seats on intramcc portal (www.intramcc.nic.in) upto 

25th October, 2023. Further, the time was extended upto 31.10.2023 to facilitate 

colleges who had not contributed the seats within the stipulated time. Still MCC is 

receiving requests to open the seat contribution portal from colleges who have not 

filled the Super Specialty seats till now. 

 In view of above, as a special gesture the competent authority has allowed 

reopening of portal so that colleges can contribute their seats one last time. 

However, it may be noted that the portal is open till 07:00 P.M of 03.11.2023 only. 

Keeping in view the paucity of time, seats which are not contributed by 07:00 P.M 

of 03.11.2023 will be taken up in Round-II of SS Counselling only. For any 

technical help, kindly contact 01169227413, 01169227419   
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